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Friday 18th October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Weekly Update 

 

It’s been a very busy penultimate week of the half-term.  

 

Tuesday’s Senior Chamber Concert was hugely enjoyable; a great show of musical variety and 

talent so well done to all involved! 

 

It was fantastic to see so many people (a record attendance in fact) attend the Sixth Form 

Open Evening on Wednesday. So many arrived that we had to put on an additional talk in the 

hall. I hope that the evening was useful. 

 

 

Sixth Form Applications Now Open 

We hope that Year 11 enjoyed their Sixth Form experience today. Our students now have the 
exciting opportunity to join a top 10% national performance Sixth Form!  
 
Your child will have received an email with a link to their personal application form. If they 
haven’t yet received this link, please ensure they contact Mr Constable, Mr Whitehouse, or 
Mrs Panesar for help.  
 
We are thrilled to work with all the students who join our Sixth Form, where we not only focus 
on academic excellence but also provide strong support for their wellbeing throughout their 
post-16 journey! 
 

Should you have any questions please contact us: 

▪ Mr Constable (Head of Sixth Form) – dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mr Whitehouse (Assistant Headteacher) – pwhitehouse@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  

▪ Mrs Panesar (Assistant Headteacher) – lpanesar@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  

 

Music Mark Award 

We are very lucky to have such a strong Music Department at this school and so I am delighted 

to share that we have been granted Music Mark School status, which recognises: 

▪ The value we place on music at this school. 

▪ That our pupils are able to access high-quality music education. 

▪ Our dedication to delivering a broad and balance curriculum. 

 
With this recognition, our Music colleagues will benefit from access to enhanced support and 
training, including further guidance and resources, which will surely lead to further 
improvements in musical provision for your children.  
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Just One Tree 

My thanks to all who supported the Just One Tree non-uniform day. In total we raised £772.01, 

which means we’ll be planting another 772 trees! Thank you to all who supported! 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 

Headteacher 

nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

 

http://www.thecircletrust.co.uk/
https://www.justonetree.life/
mailto:nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk

